
Changing World of Work: 
Are You Changing Too?
Satellite Conference and Live Webcast

Thursday, September 6, 2012       2:00-3:30 p.m. (Central Time)
3:00-4:30 p.m. (Eastern) • 1:00-2:30 p.m. (Mountain) • 12:00-1:30 p.m. (Pacific)

Business as usual is over, even in health 
care and public health.  This program 
will challenge you to adopt a proactive 

stance to your work life.  Program faculty will 
provide insight on how to position yourself 
to not only survive but also thrive in this new 
world of work.  

FACULTY  
Marty Martin, PsyD, MPH

Director and Associate Professor
Health Sector Management

MBA Program
DePaul University 
Chicago, Illinois

PROGRAM OBJECTIVES 
Identify the trends in the changing world  
of work.
Leverage your unique gifts and talents to 
seize the opportunities of the changing 
world of work and mitigate the risks.
Position your career to make a difference in 
the lives of your organization and others.
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COnFEREnCE DETAILS: 
Target Audience: Public health workforce
Continuing Education:  None for this program
Registration:  *Individual registration only for this course: www.adph.org/alphtn
Technical Information: To receive complete technical information you must register at www.adph.org/alphtn. 
 Satellite - Live satellite conference on C band (analog).    
 Webcast - Watch with RealPlayer or Windows Media Player. 
                       Test your computer with the “test connection link” at www.adph.org/alphtn.  
 Audio - To listen by phone, call 1-888-557-8511. Enter access code 972-1530 #. 
                  Press # again to listen to the conference.   
 On Demand - Available 2-3 business days after the live broadcast from the On Demand page of our website.
Conference Materials: Posted on our website approximately one week before the program for registered participants. 
Conference Details Questions: Call: 334-206-5618 | Email: alphtn@adph.state.al.us

Produced by the South Central Public Health Training Center 
in partnership with the Alabama Department of Public Health

The South Central Public Health Training Center is a partnership of the state health departments in Alabama, Louisiana, 
 and Mississippi, and the School of Public Health and Tropical Medicine at Tulane University with funding from  

the Health Resources and Services Administration, DHHS.  


